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21st June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
It is coming close to the end of the year as we close next Thursday at 11am. As an 
Eco school, to reduce waste and cost, we encourage parents to recycle uniforms 
where possible. 
 
Next week, we will be offering people the chance to recycle their old school uniform. 
During our last week in school children do NOT have to wear their uniform, they can 
wear their ordinary clothes. 
 
Old uniforms can be sent (new crest only) to reception on Monday. Please ensure 
they are washed and of good quality. These uniforms will be free to good home on 
Tuesday and Wednesday in reception. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Mr C McAteer 
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